Kazakhstan Road Research Institute visit NILIM

AMIRBAYEV Yerik, Vice-President of Kazakhstan Road Research Institute (KazdorNII), led five executive members to visit NILIM on 25 April 2025. At the request of the Embassy of Kazakhstan in Japan, NILIM welcomed them and held the meeting to exchange view of road research. Research Coordinators gave an overview of NILIM and explained research trends in the road field. Active discussion took place.

Afterwards, the visitors greeted NILIM Director-General FUKUDA Yukihiro. He had welcome remarks, and they talked on the road conditions and technologies of both countries. Finally, AMIRBAYEV presented a commemorative gift to FUKUDA, and commemorative photos were taken with all participants.









